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April 8, 2021 - 2021.17 

 

 

Project TEACH Educational Webinar 
 

On Wednesday, April 28 from 12 pm–1 pm, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will host an educational 

webinar about Project TEACH, a program funded by the New York State Office of Mental Health that 

aims to strengthen and support the ability of New York’s Pediatric Primary Care Providers (PCP) to 

deliver care to children and families who experience mild-to-moderate mental health concerns, 

including anxiety, aggression, depression, and ADHD, in children, adolescents, and young adults up to 

22 years of age.  

 

Who should attend? 

All New York State pediatric PCPs, including pediatricians, family physicians, psychiatrists, nurse 

practitioners, and other prescribers are eligible to receive Project TEACH services at no cost, and 

should attend this session to understand the benefits. Our Vermont Providers are also welcomed to 

attend, as well anyone interested in learning how to support patients with mild-to-moderate 

Behavioral Health concerns. Please note that these services are only available to New York State 

Providers. 

 

What will be discussed? 

Faculty and clinical staff from Project TEACH will provide an overview of the following benefits: 

• Consultations: PCPs can speak on the phone with child and adolescent psychiatrists to ask 

questions, discuss concerns, or review treatment options, and, if indicated, get a face-to-face 

evaluation 

• Referrals: Linkages and referral services help PCPs and families access community mental 

health treatment and support services 

• Training: Free CME-Certified education and training offered in several different formats 

relevant to mental health in primary care 

 

Please visit mvphealthcare.com/ProjectTeach to register. 

 

To learn more about Project TEACH, visit projectteachny.org. 

 


